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Customer Liaison Group

The Registry values customer feedback and suggestions. A Companies
Registry Customer Liaison Group (CRCLG) has been formed to provide
a forum for briefing our customers on the Registry’s policies and
procedures and for exchanging ideas and views on the Registry’s
services and new initiatives. The CRCLG comprises representatives from
the Law Society of Hong Kong, the Hong Kong Institute of Certified
Public Accountants, the Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries,
the Hong Kong Association of Bankers and some major customers.
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Members of the Companies Registry Customer Liaison Group
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Companies Registry’s Performance Pledge for 2011
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Performance Pledge

The Registry continues to provide quality services to its customers. To
keep customers updated on our performance and standards, we publish
our Performance Pledge annually, setting out our achievements in the
preceding year and the performance targets for the ensuing years. In
2010-11, thanks to the hard work of our staff, the performance of our
16 core services substantially exceeded our targets.
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Liaison with Other Jurisdictions

Contacts with the Mainland and Other Registries

The Registry maintains and develops contacts with its counterparts
in the mainland and other jurisdictions. These contacts facilitate the
exchange of experiences, practices and ideas, and help the Registry
to cultivate ideas and initiatives to improve our services to customers.
In December 2010, the Registrar of Companies visited Shenzhen as
a member of a delegation led by the Chief Secretary, and signed a
Cooperation Agreement with the Market Supervision Administration of
Shenzhen Municipality to enhance communication and co-operation
between the two parties. In August 2010, the Registrar also visited the
Australian Securities and Investments Commission’s Office in Sydney.
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The Registrar of Companies exchanged the signed Cooperation Agreement with the Director
of Market Supervision Administration of Shenzhen Municipality

00000000010 oo00oooooon During the year, the Registry also received 13 groups of visitors from
00ooooooooooo overseas regulatory authorities and professional or academic bodies.
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A delegation from the Companies Commission of Malaysia visited the Registry
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Mr Justin Hygate, (
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Corporate Registers Forum

The Corporate Registers Forum (CRF) is an international non-profit
organisation formed by administrators of corporate and securities
registers. It provides a network through which registry professionals
from different jurisdictions can share experiences or ideas, and
benchmark their performance and practices. The Registry actively
participates in the activities of the CRF, and Hong Kong has served as
the Treasurer for the CRF since 2008. In 2010, the Registry Manager led
a delegation to attend the CRF Annual Conference held in Mauritius.






